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27th September 2022  

 

Dear Parent/Carers 

 

We would like to invite you to one of the schools chosen fundraising events for 

Macmillan Cancer Support. 

 

Our coffee morning will take place on Friday, 30th September 2022 in the school hall 

at 9:05am, each class will have the opportunity to visit the coffee morning sadly we 

are unable to give set times for their visits. 

 

We understand that the cost of living is high but if you would like to donate cakes 

for the event they will be greatly accepted at the school office on Thursday, 29th 

September 2022. 

 

If you would like to give your child a donation to visit the coffee morning to buy a 

cake, please could you send it into school on Friday morning in a secure envelope for 

them to give to their class teacher.  I will put an option on ParentPay for those who 

would like to make a donation this way (Macmillan 2022). 

 

Any cakes that are left over from the event will be given to our pupils to enjoy!  

 

We hope that you and your family/friends can join us; we look forward to seeing you 

all. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mrs. S. Smith 

Office Manager 
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